
 

 

TO:   Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSI Office 
 
FROM:  Jennifer Justice, Deputy Director 

    Office of Families and Children 
 

RE:   CSI Review: Children’s Services – Petition for Permanent Custody  
5101:2-42-95 "Obtaining permanent custody: termination of parental rights" 

 
DATE:  January 6, 2014 
 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the referenced OAC rules. Based on your 
recommendation for no changes to the rule, the Office of Families and Children will proceed 
with the formal filing of the rule with Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 

ACTION: Original DATE: 01/08/2014 10:48 AM
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